Dear OGC,
We are happy to learn about the OGC OWS-7 RFQ. As a project team dedicated to using, enhancing and integrating OWS (especially WPS, SOS and SAS) service as a Kernel and related ZOO-Web-Client interface, the ZOO project would very much like to participate as an unfounded observer and join future conference calls and offer inputs about use of OWS-7 in development of the ZOO Platform. Such participation will not only allow the ZOO-Project (aka ZOO-Tribe) to know about the status and specifications of OWS-7, but also enable us to implementing the ZOO-Platform compliant with OGC specifications..

ZOO-Project in a nascent stage and was first presented at the FOSS4G-2010 in Sydney. Since then the ZOO-Project has received enthusiastic support from developers, businesses and community. We strongly believe the ZOO-Project is viable and sustainable and sincerely hope that our participation as observers in the OWS-‘7 meeting and conferences will be mutually beneficial to the ZOO-Tribe as well as OGC. Since we are very close to the OWS-7 RFQ deadline, I would like to make this letter short and avoid giving a too detailed description of the ZOO-Project. You can find the details at the project website at www.zoo-project.org.

We hope that our request will be favourably considered and look forward to close cooperation with OGC in the future.

Should you need any further details, we would be most happy to provide.

Yours Sincerely

Gérald Fenoy
ZOO-Project Leader
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